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Notice Regarding the Impact of Noto Peninsula Earthquake on the Group's Hotels 

 
 

We express our heartfelt sympathy to all those affected by the Noto Peninsula Earthquake at around 16:10 on January 1, 2024 (hereinafter the 

“Earthquake”). 

Polaris Holdings Co., Ltd. (hereinafter the “Polaris” or the “Company”) informs the facts known at this stage regarding the impact of the 

Earthquake on the hotels operated by Polaris group as follows. 

 

1. Polaris group operates “KOKO HOTEL Premier Kanazawa Korinbo” in Ishikawa Prefecture relatively near the epicenter of the 

Earthquake, but no major damage to the buildings or injury to guests or hotel employees has been reported. 

Immediately after the earthquake, the Company confirmed that some lifelines were affected, but they have now been restored and our 

group is operating as usual after confirming safety. 

2. No human or property damage has been reported at any of the hotels in operation in the areas affected by the Earthquake, and our group is 

operating as usual after confirming their safety. 

 

If any damage that may affect the operation of Polaris group’s hotel business becomes known, the Company will report it promptly hereafter. 

 

End 

 

NOTE: This is an English translation summary of the Company’s announcement in Japanese. No assurances or warranties are given 

for completeness or accuracy of this English translation summary. 


